
 

 

 

 

 

COUNCILMEMBER JOE LACAVA 

FIRST COUNCIL DISTRICT 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

DATE:  June 18, 2021 
 
TO:  Kris McFadden, Director Transportation & Storm Water  
 
FROM:  Councilmember Joe LaCava 
 
SUBJECT: Pedestrian Safety in La Jolla Shores 

 

 
Following another pedestrian injury accident this past weekend, the La Jolla Shores Association 
met today, and voted 11-0-0 to request the following safety measures.   
 
I support their requests and respectfully submit them below: 
 

1. Paint or repaint pedestrian crosswalks at all existing traffic signals and all-way stops on 
La Jolla Shores Drive, Avenida de la Playa, Paseo del Ocaso and El Paseo Grande 

 
2. Install “Pedestrian Crossing/Beach Crossing” warning signs for approaching motorists at 

all intersections and cross streets on La Jolla Shores Drive between Torrey Pines Road 
and El Paseo Grande where there is no all-way stop or traffic signal 
 

3. Install a crosswalk with pedestrian activated flashing lights on La Jolla Shores Drive at 
Vallecitos 

 
 
Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to assisting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Jessica Lawrence, Director of Policy, Office of the Mayor 
 Jay Goldstone, Chief Operating Officer 


